
We are delighted to invite you and your family to meet our Chair of the Board,  
Mr Chris Fydler, OAM, our Principal, Dr Kate Hadwen and our Director of Boarding,  

Mrs Carolyn Burgess along with other members of the Pymble family.  

Ex-Pymble students as well as current, past, future and prospective families  
are all welcome to attend this relaxed evening to connect with the  

Pymble community and celebrate our proud history. 

DATE & TIME 
Friday 21 March 2025, 6.30pm to 9.00pm

VENUE 
The Cottage, 196 Kelly Street, Scone  

RSVP 

Please RSVP by Thursday 13 March 2025 
Please advise of any dietary requirements

CONTACT 
Mrs Jackie Garment, Relationship Manager 

jgarment@pymblelc.nsw.edu.au or +61 2 9497 7853

Pymble in Scone

REGISTER VIA EMAIL
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